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Hi Lin Lin, 

 

I really enjoyed the 1890 House this morning! I have gone to Cortland for four years now and I 

always say when I am walking by it that I would go in and see it and never have. So I wanted to 

thank you for planning our trip and visit there. If I teach locally or within driving distance I will 

definitely bring my students there on a field trip. It is a beautiful place, and there is so much to 

learn! 

 

Thank you and hope you have a great day! 

Mary Grant 

On Wed, Oct 10, 2012 at 2:33 PM, Lin Lin <Lin.Lin@cortland.edu> wrote: 

Dear all,  

A quick reminder that we are meeting at 8:30am, October 11, Thursday, 2012, at the 1890 House, 

37 Tompkins Street, Cortland, NY. In case you need to contact the House, their number is 756-

7551. Please remember to print out the attached file to bring with you. As you enter the building 

tomorrow, please remember to sign in the guest book of the HOUSE.  

I also posted two announcements about campus events (one of them is tonight). Both events can 

help you finish Part A of the Civic-Engagement and Service Learning Project. They are both 

great events for teachers and their professional development.  

Thank you for your consideration. See you tomorrow.  

Lin Lin  

 
 

https://tyler.cortland.edu/owa/redir.aspx?C=18729aa7fae646478fda74304bf4b8c7&URL=mailto%3aLin.Lin%40cortland.edu

